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Friday 3rd December - Daily Mile 

Challenge 

Children can wear a Christmas jumper or 

hat (a Christmas accessory of some sort) 

with their uniform.  
 
 

 

 
Friday 10th December - Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 

Children can wear a Christmas jumper or hat with their uniform. 

Christmas dinner will be served in the canteen.  Make sure to pay for 

this if you are NOT entitled to Free School Meals.  Money should be 

sent in on Monday 6th in a named envelope.  
 
 

 

 

Thursday 2nd December - Our Open Day video will be released for 

new Nursery and Y1 parents.  We would appreciate you sharing it on 

Facebook to spread it wide to all the prospective parents. 
 

 

 

Please note the change in these dates 

During the week beginning 13th December the PTFA will be setting up a 

Santa’s Grotto in our Outdoor Classroom for the boys and girls to visit.   

The PTFA are also hoping to sell reindeer food and snowman soup the 

week beginning 6th December, more details to follow. 
 

As you may be aware from recent news, many schools are finding it 

difficult to acquire substitute teachers.  In the event of an 

excessive staff shortage our school may need to send certain 

classes home when all options are exhausted.  You will be informed 

beforehand by the school text service. This would only be as a last 

resort. 

If you have changed your number please make sure you notify the 

office. 
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